
REPORT TO THE CITY OF MISSION POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Report to the City of Mission Police Department.  No. 21-35585  (November 5, 2021) 

I have been home-bound for more than ten years with a life-threatening Electrohypersensitivity (EHS), 
and Chemical Hypersensitivity (CHS) which are aggravated by exposure to even low levels of radiation
and chemical odors. 

Because of my EHS and CHS, I cannot stay in my home but for a few minutes at a time, and I stay in a 
metal room and on a mobile home, and in other places in the backyard. 

My EHS and CHS have been recognized by federal and state agencies and by courts as a physical 
medical condition and as a disability. 

The City of Mission Police Department has on it's database medical, scientific and legal evidence of 
my EHS and CHS for emergency purposes and because I cannot be inside a hospital or any other 
building without suffering severe harm including death. 

My life-threatening EHS and CHS require monitoring the levels of radiation with detection equipment. 
There have been increases of hot-spots of microwave and other radiation at my place. On October 30, 
2021, a meter captured inside my mobile home in ten minutes about the same amount of ionizing 
radiation (X and Gamma rays) that occurs during an 8-hour period. The meter captured 16,100 Counts 
Per Minute. In ten minutes the average Counts Per Minute in this area in a ten minute count is less than 
350 Counts Per Minute. An eight hour count in this area is about 16,000 Counts Per Minute. Two other 
meters placed about 50 and 60 feet away from the meter inside the mobile home did not capture 
increases in ionizing radiation.

I was in proximity to the meter inside the mobile home at the time the meter captured 16,100 Counts 
Per Minute during a ten minute period. I felt my head, heart and lungs like exploding and I was on the 
verge of collapse. I had to use oxygen on three nights. 

On November 8, 2021, I attempted to make a complaint with the Federal Communications 
Commission, since the level of the hot-spots that at times reach my place indicate that whoever is 
transmitting this radiation is exposing people, including children to levels of radiation that can cause 
severe physical harm and even death. 

In the past, in response to my complaints of flashes of microwave radiation at my place, a FCC Agent 
agreed that because the level of microwave radiation decreased exponentially with distance, the levels 
of microwave radiation captured by my meters indicates that the transmitters of this radiation was in 
violation of the federal safety limits and that even children could have been exposed to this harmful 
radiation. 

On November 8, 2021, I attempted to make a complaint of the increased hot-spots of radiation at my 
place, Karen an FCC agent told me that to make a complaint, I had to first identify the source of 
radiation.

The same day I talked to Corporal Garces of the City of Mission Police Department who advised me 
that they could not use my detection equipment to identify the source of the radiation because they do 
not have equipment or the training to identify sources of radiation.



I am making this report to request the FCC to waive the requirements of identifying the offending 
transmitter and to make an investigation as accommodation to my disability.  

Respectfully Submitted, 
Jesus Mendoza  (956) 582-7012 

This report was drafted into electronic form with assistance. 


